
AAPRILPRIL  
22: Track meet @ MCCS 

23-29: 7/8th Grade to WA DC 

27: 3/4th graders to Ft. Nisqually 

MMAYAY  
4: 1st Grade to Tacoma Art       
Museum 

6: Track meet at Hood Canal 

9-13:  ITBS Testing 

13: Track meet @MCCS 

13: Early release @ noon 

16: Track sub districts @SHS 

23: Track districts @ SHS 

17: 3rd Grade to Seattle 

JJUNEUNE  
3: All School Picnic, dismiss at 12 

4,5:  Outdoor school,  4/5th grade 

9: End of year program, 8th grade 
promotion 

10:  Last day of school, awards cer-
emony @ 11:00, dismiss at noon  

Calendar of Events: 

APRIL 19, 2016 

TRACK UPDATE 

Menu for Tomorrow 

Corndog, green 
beans, applesauce, 

treat, milk 

HOT LUNCH 

ITBS TESTING 

BOAZ Work Party 

This Saturday, April 23rd, we will 

be hosting members of the Boaz 

team from First Baptist Church.  

They will be arriving on campus 

around 9:00 to work for a few 

hours.  If you are able to join the 

fun, please do!  This is a great way 

to work in a few more volunteer 

hours before the school year ends! 

Hellllppppp... 

Thank you for watching your speed in the 
Hiawatha Park, and in the parking lot! 

MCCS will be hosting a track 

meet this Friday.  This means 

that our parking lot will be quite 

full at pick up time, please pro-

ceed with caution.  If you are 

interested in helping at this 

event, please talk to Mr. E—we 

need lots of assistance, and 

could use many extra hands.  

The meet will begin at 1:00. 

No Hot Lunch next 
Wednesday!!!! 

The 7th & 8th graders will be in WA 

DC all next week.  Many of the hot 

lunch workers will be attending as 

well,  so hot lunch next week is can-

celed.  Mrs. Carey will be filling in 

for Mrs. Murphy in the office, Mr. 

Swanson will be taking over for Mr. 

Tyas (the Tyas’ are heading to the 

Phillipines on a mission trip), and 

Mrs. Sartori will be filling in for Mrs. 

Tyas.  It should be a fun week!  

Thank you in advance for being so 

flexible, and for making sure to pack 

a lunch for your students NEXT 

Wednesday. 

We will be administering the Iowa 

Test of Basic Skills (ITBS) the 

week of May 9-13th.  This test will 

assess the academic achievement 

and provide future teachers with a 

guide for instruction.  The tests are 

sponsored by the University of Io-

wa, and the scores allow us to com-

pare the achievement of our school 

and students with the composite of 

schools and students across the na-

tion.  Please be sure to have your 

students at school on time for the 

entire week.  They should be well 

rested, and make sure they have a 

healthy snack and lunch as well. 


